Falls City Council hears update on Housing Study group

(KLZA)-- The Falls City Council approved formation of the group earlier this summer. The committee will look at the recently conducted housing study and work on opportunities to improve code enforcement, and improve the housing stock in Falls City.

EDGE Executive Director Lucas Froeschl included information about the committee being formed during last weeks City Council meeting.

Froeschl has said he feels improved housing could help bring workers to Falls City which would in turn help local industries find workers they need.

Many Signals Communications